## **Athens-Clarke Heritage Foundation**

From:

Athens-Clarke Heritage Foundation <achf@bellsouth.net>

Sent:

Thursday, July 03, 2014 11:08 AM

To:

'Keith.Sanders@athensclarkecounty.com'; 'Roger.Cauthen@athensclarkecounty.com';

'ron@kgathens.com'; 'Mike.Wharton@athensclarkecounty.com';

'Barbara.Andrews@athensclarkecounty.com'

Subject:

RE: Ware Lyndon House Garden User Group - 2014 06 25 Meeting Notes

## Hi, Keith - Sorry for not responding sooner. A few notes:

- (1) Please change my organization to A-C Heritage Foundation or Athens-Clarke Heritage Foundation. We are not "ACC." Minor but might as well get it right.
- (2) I did not come away from the meeting with the impression that the kitchen garden should be a priority in this project. I think we may need to talk about it more.
- (3) I feel the same about the existing foundation plantings along the side of the house. I don't know that we HAVE to keep these. More discussion needed, I think.
- (4) The biggest thing for me is the 1897(?) photograph. I know that I SHOULD have been aware of this photo but I wasn't. I thought the 1938 aerial was the earliest photo-documentation we had, and it shows very little. (Again, I apologize for not doing my homework.) I wish we had looked at the photograph at this meeting because I believe that it gives that central walkway more legitimacy, especially given Mack's theory that the house did not likely have a formal garden in the front. Is it possible that the house always had a central walkway? I don't want to do a fancy Italianate garden that makes it look like we are putting on airs if we can document the central walkway.

I know this is putting a huge fly in the ointment but I do think the 1897 photograph is significant.

Amy

From: Keith.Sanders@athensclarkecounty.com [mailto:Keith.Sanders@athensclarkecounty.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 12:02 PM

**To:** achf@bellsouth.net; Roger.Cauthen@athensclarkecounty.com; ron@kgathens.com; Mike.Wharton@athensclarkecounty.com; Barbara.Andrews@athensclarkecounty.com

Subject: Ware Lyndon House Garden User Group - 2014 06 25 Meeting Notes

## Meeting Attendees:

Attached is the draft of the meeting minutes from the meeting last week. I have edited the designer's minutes to included as much of the discussions and decisions as possible without it become a meeting transcript.

Please review carefully and return any comments to me within the next two days. If you have no changes and approve of the minutes as written then please reply all with such a statement.

Thanks.

Keith D. Sanders, SPLOST Project Administrator

301 S. College Ave, Suite 101, Athens, GA 30601 Unified Government of Athens-Clarke County, Georgia

E-mail: keith.sanders@athensclarkecounty.com | Office: (706) 613-3025 | Fax: (706) 613-3944 | Cell (706) 621-2577

Please note my email address has changed: keith.sanders@athensclarkecounty.com